
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbors,  

This is an initial notice regarding the upcoming milling and paving of the 
roadways and parking areas on the east (golf course) side of Charlesgate. 
The project will be completed in two phases, as shown on the map below 
(also available in the mail station flyer boxes).  

• Phase I (Orange area): Begins June 9th and may take up to 4 days, 
weather permitting.  

• Phase II (Red area): Begins Monday, June 16th and may take up to 4 
days, weather permitting.  

 

During each phase, no parking or driving through the affected areas will be 
allowed.  

Please plan ahead, especially for deliveries or other services during your 
phase dates.  

More detailed information will be shared at the end of May.  

We understand this will be an inconvenience, but this work is essential for 
maintaining our community. Your cooperation is appreciated and necessary to 
ensure the project goes smoothly.  

 

Sue Dewey  

Charlesgate Board 

 



Phase 1 – NO PARKING 6/8 8PM - 6/13   
Phase 2 – NO PARKING 6/15 8PM - 6/20 

Updates Posted on www.CharlesgateVillage.org 

Greenwood Rd Entrance   ↓


